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GIFTS MADE TO SUPPORT JERSEY EDUCATIONAL FUNDS 
 

Reynoldsburg, Ohio, April 25, 2018—Gifts in support of Jersey youth scholarship and education 
funds have been received through April 15. 
 
Dr. R. Reynolds Cowles, Jr., Free Union, Va., contributed to the Reuben R. Cowles Scholarship 
Fund. 
 
Marilyn L. Malnati, Newberry, S.C., made a contribution to the William A. Russell Scholarship 
Fund. 
 
Betty Stout Effland, Mt. Carmel, Ill., contributed to the Fred Stout Experience Fund. In addition, 
the California Jersey Cattle Association sent a contribution in memory of Gregory “Butch” Dias, 
Visalia, Calif. 
 
A contribution for the Jersey Youth Academy endowment was received from Jason Robinson, 
New Holland, Ohio, in memory of Michael W. Martin, Waterford, Calif. Delaine Smith, Joey 
Pendleton and David Blankenship, Shelbyville, Tenn., contributed to the Academy fund in 
memory of Norma Jean Handke, Amoret, Mo. A contribution to the fund was also received from 
Martin and Karen Donovan, Scarborough, Maine. 
 
Lastly, a contribution for the Morris B. Ewing Scholarship fund was received from Select Sires, 
Inc., Plain City, Ohio; and a contribution for the Maurice E. Core Jersey Youth Fund was 
received from St. Jacobs Animal Breeding Corp., DeForest Wis., on behalf of the Gator 
Syndicate. 
 
Contributions to educational and research funds managed by the American Jersey Cattle 
Association are exempt from Federal income taxes under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal 
Revenue Code. For more information on contributing to these or other permanent funds, contact 
the Development Department at 614/322-4456. 
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